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 The Embassy of the United States of America presents its compliments to 

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Economic Development, International Trade, 

Investment and Commerce of the Federation of Saint Christopher and Nevis and 

has the honor to share information regarding Russia’s continued aggression in 

Ukraine.  The United States continues to work with partners and allies to 

condemn the invasion and reduce Russia’s military capabilities through sanctions 

and economic measures.  In coordination with allies and partners, the United 

States designated 144 entities and individuals on April 12, pursuant to Russia-

related Executive Order (E.O.) 14024.   
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The United States is seeking support from Saint Christopher and Nevis to 

steadfastly maintain compliance with all U.S. sanctions programs, as the United 

States continues to demonstrate its commitment to the sovereignty, 

independence, and territorial integrity of Ukraine.  Additional information is 

enclosed.  

 The Embassy of the United States of America avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Economic Development, International 

Trade, Investment and Commerce of the Federation of Saint Christopher and 

Nevis the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

Enclosures: 

 As stated. 

 

Embassy of the United States of America,   

 Bridgetown, April 13, 2023. 

 

 

 


